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 September 2024 

Report of the board meetings held Aug 19 at Metro 7 Diner 

We decided that next spring, we will repeat the VIP (Visually Impaired 
Pedalers) tandem-bike-ride project that we did in Sept of ’22. We will 
join forces with Wheels Up (Lion Greg’s program that repairs and dis-
tributes bikes to West Hill youngsters), Albany Bike Rescue and Troy 
Bike Rescue. 

Lions Queen and Jodi met with DG Holly and PDGs 
Priscilla and Ricky to reconstitute our Leos club. (We had 
established one back in 2021 but it fell apart when Lion 
Preem resigned.) They are well on their way to getting it 
back up and running, which is good! They will be meeting 
at the Hub, a community space at 1st and Quail Sts. 

After some discussion, we decided we will meet once per month, on 
the first Wednesday at 7:00 PM. This will be a board meeting, with oc-
casional speakers. We’ll discuss general issues, but leave the details for 
committee meetings, which will be held as required, either live or on 
Zoom.  

For a meeting location, Jodi proposed The Eleven at Lark Hall, a coffee 
house, bar and restaurant at street level within Lark Hall’s performing 
arts venue. The address is 351 Hudson Ave in Albany’s Center Square 
neighborhood. We’ll be trying it out on Sept 4. 

We’re working on two Little Lions Library stations, one for the HIVE 
area and one for Lansingburgh Boys & Girls Club. [See page 2] 

As they did last year, St Catherine’s is sponsoring a hockey tournament 
Sep 5-8 at the Frear Park Ice Rink to benefit Lansingburgh Connects, a 
collaboration between the Lansingburgh Central School District, St 
Catherine’s Center for Children and Rensselaer County Children’s 
Mental Health. The goal is to link students and their families to vital 
mental health, medical and social supports needed to bolster student 
educational achievement and improve the overall health and well-being 
of students and their families. We voted to be silver sponsors ($500) 
and we will have a table at the tournament to distribute Lions info and 
diabetes info. [Se pages 2, 4-5] 

Our next general meeting will be on Wed, Sep 4.  

 

Our next meetings: 

Our next board & general meeting will be on Wednesday, Sept 4 at 
7:00 PM at The Eleven, 262 Lark St (corner of  Hudson Ave), Albany. 
See above for a description. 
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Earning Some Green by Going Green 

You’ve all got your CLYNK recycling bags; I hope you’re using them. If you need more for yourself, or for 

any friends or family members who are willing to help us out, contact Lion Jerry at 518-235-8232 or 

jerrygordon@juno.com for more bags.  

It’s simple: Fill the bag with cans and bottles that are NYS-redeemable (water bottles, soda bottles & cans, 

beer bottles & cans). Bring the full bag to your nearest Hannaford, scan the label and drop the bag into the 

chute. All those nickels will be deposited right into our bank account. 

 

Albany HIVE 

The formal opening ceremony has been postponed again. Watch for the announcement and read about the 

space on the next page. 

 

Lansingburgh Hockey 

On page 1, you read about the hockey tournament to benefit Lansingburgh Connects. See pages 4 and 5 for 

the schedule and the “price” of admission. You’re welcome at any of the games, And if you can sit at our info 

table during any game, please let Lion Jerry know. 

 

Little Free Library 

This is what our first libraries look like. We thank Lion Ruth for collecting 

books, and special thanks to PIS Bob for his carpentry skills. 

 

 

 

September is Vison Awareness Month and Membership 
Growth Month 

Mon, Sep 2; Labor Day 

Wed, Sep 4: Board meetings; see page 2.  

Sep 5-8: Lansingburgh Hockey; see pages 4 & 5. 

For other events around the district, visit 20WLions.org                 

Happy Birthday! 

Happy September birthday to 
only one A&T Lion: 

10th: Vicki Adler 

 Happy Anniversary! 

Happy Lions Anniversary to these Sep-
tember inductees: 

Sue Shipe: 11 years + 20 with Guilder-
land & Saratoga Springs 
Ruth Sano: 28 years 
Kristin McVeigh: 34 years 
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